 
We have received a copy of the current 504 Education Plan developed for the above-named student.  The staff in this education program has reviewed the 504 plan.  

Please note that our facility will
· Follow the 504 plan that is in place from (Insert LEA).

· Amend the 504 plan as follows:
If you have any questions about this plan please feel free to contact me at the phone number listed above.







Sincerely,

Cc:  LEA

2014 Section 504 Letter



